
Uniform Code Information 2020-21 

● We ask all families to wash uniform items daily. We would like to avoid
students and faculty wearing articles of clothing that are not laundered
regularly.

● Tights are optional during any season. (In the past, they were required
for winter dress.)

● Blazers will rarely be used, except for occasional class programs.
● We encourage students to use the MMA uniform sweater or MMA

uniform fleece as a cover-up, but we will also permit sweatshirts
instead.  Sweatshirts should be of a kind that displays a Merion logo
(i.e., school spirit wear) or the name/insignia of a college that a senior
is interested in attending.

● Jackets/coats are acceptable if the weather calls for it. These items
will be carried with the girls along with their backpacks to each
location throughout a place-based day, given the exclusion of lockers.

● Hats may be worn outdoors.
● If a student is joining a class remotely from home—for whatever

reason—she does not need to be in uniform for virtual instruction.
However, her casual attire should be suitable and appropriate for
on-camera appearances.

● Fridays (aka Merion Connect Days) will be casual dress-down days,
but attire should be suitable and appropriate for class gatherings
online during virtual instruction.




